
  

     

 

 

            

            

            

            

            

            

      
            

            

            

  

            

            

            

            

 
  

 

 
            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

       

Just to let you know, if you ever misplace a Parents in 

Partnership newsletter, they are all available on the 

school website. 

Parents in 
Partnership 

Year 2  

Topic Newsletter   6.9.19 

Topic News 

 

This half term our topic is ‘Twisted Tales’. We will be focusing on three main texts, Little Red Riding Hood, The 

Gingerbread Man and the Three Little Pigs.  We will be writing stories, Missing Posters for the Gingerbread Man and 

making our Gingerbread Men following instructions. 

You could visit your local library and see if you could find any traditional stories to share together. 
  

PE 
PE is on a Tuesday and Thursday. Please make sure that 

your child has the correct PE kit in school for these 

days. Could we also ask that all clothing is clearly 

labelled! 

Thank you 

Thank you for your support. We appreciate all the efforts you make to support the children with their learning. 

Mrs Bladon, Mrs Tonkin, Mrs Wilkins and Miss Taylor 

Come and Meet us! 

We will be holding our Meet the Teacher 

meeting on Friday 13th September at 3.30pm. 

It would be lovely to see as many of you as we 

can. The information will be posted on the 

school website after the session, for those 

who cannot make it. 
 

Homework Expectations 

• It is an expectation that your child reads daily at home and an adult records this ‘read’ in the reading record 

provided. 

• Homework will be given out on a Friday and homework is expected to be back by the following Wednesday. 

• Homework will be linked to what we have been learning about in English, Maths or Topic 
 

Welcome back! 

 

Welcome back to Year 2! We hope you had a great holiday and you have shared amazing experiences together. The 

children have made a great start back to school and have been earning lots of house points for their fantastic learning. 

Common Exception Words 

This year, we will be focussing on spelling and reading our Common Exception Words. On the back of this sheet, you will 

find a list of the words that we will be covering. Please encourage your child to sight read these words when reading with 

them at home!! 



     


